ecology and environment, inc.
160 SPEAR STREET, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94105, TEL. 415/777-2811

International Specialists in the Environment

October 25, 1990

Mr. Ariu Levi

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health
Hazardous Materials Program

80 Swan Way, Room 200

pakland, California 94621

Dear Mr. Levi:

On behalf of Southern Pacific Transportation Company (SPTCo.), Ecology and
Environment, Inc. (E & E) is submitting copies of the July 16, 1990 letters on
the groundwater sampling results and the post-excavation sampling results.
These documents should complete your file on the SPTCo. High Street site,

Oakland, California.

If you have any questions concerning these reports, please contact either Bob
Enkeboll at 415/777-2811 or John Moe of SPTCo. at 541-2557.

Sincerely,

ECOLOGY AND ENVIRONMENT, INC.

Clyﬁlfgi- Cht\fz:)

Colin S. Moy

cc:  John Moe, SPTCo.
Bob Enkeboll, E & E
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